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Family Allergy & Asthma strives to meet the needs and continuing care of our 
patients. We request a 48 hour notification of any changes to your appointment. 
Due to an increase in "No Show", late cancellations and reschedules, effective 
3/1/2021, if you have an appointment and fail to give the required 24 business 
hours notice for cancellation or reschedule or no show, there will be a $35.00 fee. 
This fee is not covered by insurance and will be due before you are able to 
schedule another appointment with our office.  During this time of pandemic 
we will take into consideration cancellations relating to COVID, illness and 
emergencies.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

 
 
 
I acknowledge that I have received and read the cancellation policy. 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Patient / Dependent Name 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________ 
Patient / Guardian Signature   Date 
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